Townley, Sam

From: sarah dexter
Sent: 09 July 2018 16:59
To: Townley, Sam

Subject: Puplic hearing 11th July Goring

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Mr.Sam Townley

In Reposnce to you email date the 3rd July 2018 which states the dead line has been extended to Monday 9th July 5pm due to late notification.

I request that I wish to attend and be given the opportunity to speak in the Puplic hearing on Wednesday 11 July 2018.

My interest in GNP6

I would like to speak in particular on points 1) and 2)

I consider it relevant to comment on the above matter due to the issues raised in my submission of the assessment of GNP6 site and also the uncertance of the proposed mitigation which has now been questioned by SODC.

I understand that there will be a site visit of GNP6 and request that I can be included in the site visit along with Peter White head of Glanville Consultants

Yours sincerely

Sarah Jane Dexter